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STRATEGIC REVIEW OF AUSTRALIA BUSINESS 

 TO FORMULATE OPTIONALITIES 

 

The Board of Directors (the “Board”) of Singapore Post Limited (“SingPost”, and together with its 

subsidiaries, the “Group”) refers to the strategic review of the Group and its portfolio of businesses initiated 

in May 2023 (“Strategic Review”), where Merrill Lynch (Singapore) Pte. Ltd. was appointed as the financial 

advisor to the Board, and its announcement dated 19 March 2024 on the completion of its Strategic Review 

and the 5 strategic thrusts the Group would be undertaking over the next 3 years to enhance shareholder 

returns and ensuring the Group is appropriately valued. 

 

As disclosed in the 19 March 2024 announcement, one of the strategic thrusts of the Group is to achieve 

scale in Australia by exploring near term partnerships that contribute to growth, providing equity to 

deleverage acquisition debt and establishing an independent valuation benchmark, as well as continuing 

to pursue appropriate M&A opportunities and seek future liquidity options to maximise value. 

 

SingPost wishes to announce that it has yesterday appointed Merrill Lynch Markets Australia Pty Limited 

as financial advisor to the Board to formulate optionalities for the Group’s Australia business specifically. 

 

SingPost will continue to make further announcements as and when there are material developments. 

 

Issued by Singapore Post Limited on 21 June 2024. 

 


